
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
 
July 11, 2011 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Fred 
Stevens, Steven DiVirgilio, Jeff Grinnell, 4 MHL 
 
The Board continues to submit additional information for PRVA 
FHA/HUD approval. 
 
Jeff Grinell has agreed to fill in for the remainder of the term as 
treasurer. Eric Hatcher resigned on June 8. The Board voted 4-
0 that Jeff Grinell be elected to the Board as treasurer. 
 
The Board reviewed financials and late homeowners. 
 
Minutes approved 4-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday August 8  6 pm 26 Lex 


